
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
30th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL SPORTS DAYS 

 

We are delighted to inform you that on Thursday 20th July 2023 the whole school will be taking 

part in our annual Sports Day.   

 

The day will comprise a morning of individual athletics events that selected children will take 

part in (your child will receive a letter from their class teacher by Thursday 6th July), and an 

afternoon of sports challenges that children will undertake in their House groups (earning points 

for their House as they compete in the activities). 

 

The morning session will run from 9:00am until approximately 10:30am. 

The afternoon session will run from 1:30pm until approximately 3:10pm.  If the weather is hot this 

session will be shorter. 

 

Each class belongs to a House Team, which has a team colour as illustrated below: 

 

London Cardiff Belfast Edinburgh 

Red Yellow Green Blue 

3CD 3LR 3LJ 3LG 

4NT 4KW 4CH 4AA 

5DA/LM 5MM 5MH 5AC 

6CH 6MR 6HB 6JE 

 

 

On Sports Day, your child should dress in his/her P.E. kit and arrive at school for the day wearing 

a coloured, short sleeve T-shirt in the House colour.  Sun cream should be applied before arrival 

and a hat will be needed if the weather is warm.  Please also ensure that your child has a water 

bottle in school and his/ her asthma inhaler (if required). 

 

We welcome family and friends to come and watch, though due to the large numbers of 

people on the field we ask for a maximum of two spectators per child, and request that you try 

not to bring prams and pushchairs to the event.  Parents and spectators will be able to watch 

the events from a designated area in order to keep everyone safe. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support of P.E. and School Sports at Crosshall Junior School. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Cara Howell 

P.E. Subject Leader 

 


